
February 02, 2022

A reconvened meeting of the Russell County Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday, February 02,

2022 at 5:00 pm at the Omni Hotel in Richmond, Virginia.

The Clerk called the meeting to order.

Roll Call by the Clerk:

Present:
Steve Breeding
Lou Wallace
David Eaton

Lonzo Lester, Clerk
Vicki Porter, Deputy Clerk

Absent:
Tim Lovelace
Carl Rhea
Rebecca Dye
Oris Christian

There were only three board members in attendance, therefore a quorum was not present.

MOTION TO ADJOURN

Motion made by Steve Breeding, second David Eaton and duly approved by the Board of Supervisors to 

adjourn at 7:45 pm on February 03, 2022.

The vote was:
Aye:  Steve Breeding, David Eaton and Lou Wallace
Nay:  None

_______________________________                                                     ______________________________
Clerk of the Board                                                                                         Chairperson




